



## DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION & FINANCE FINANCE DIVISION

Mark D. Wyss
Manager of Finance/Comptroller
mwyss@westalliswi.gov
Kris Moen, CPA
Finance Supervisor
kmoen@westalliswi.gov
Nicole O'Connor
Senior Accountant
noconnor@westalliswi.gov
Shawn Hart
Accountant
shart@westalliswi.gov

November 18, 2014

Common Council
Administration and Finance Committee
West Allis, WI

**Dear Council and Committee Members:** 

On Monday, November 10, 2014, the Finance Committee approved on 5-0 vote to accept and pass the Mayor's Recommended Budget for 2015.

As part of the budget, the following changes were included in the City's Health Insurance Plan, effective March 1, 2015 for all City employees:

- Deductibles in the amount of \$100/singe \$300/family, with 100% coinsurance.
- \$40 specialist office copay. Primary care physician copay continues at \$20.
- \$150 ER copay, up from \$100 (copay waived if ER visit results in hospital admittance).

I will be happy to answer any questions or provide further information.

Sincerely,

Mark D/Wyss/

Finance Director/Comptroller/City Treasurer